
Dear all,  

It was so lovely seeing so many of you at Parents Night this week and see the school full of 
interested people looking at the hard work our children have been doing.  Many thanks for 
all the lovely comments you gave to the classes.  As always, we want to know your thoughts 
about how we do parents night.  The changes we did this time was to introduce a third 
afternoon for those who wanted online, we shared the jotters and also shared the Journey 
boards so you could see the work being done in class.  We also didn't have a book fair in 
response to the consultation last time. 

So we can continue to listen to your views please click on the link below.  It will take 5 
minutes! 

https://forms.office.com/e/rwAq1YTjKF 

Next week is our last week which we are all very excited about as it's been a busy term but 
we are already looking forward to the summer term.  A term with Sports Days, report cards, 
visits from our new P1s to Lenzie Meadow and also visits for our P7s to their new 
schools.  Hopefully we will see more dry days as this has been a particularly wet term.  Dates 
for the diary for next term will come out with the weekly update next week. 

Reminders for this week 

No football/Pokémon cards to be brought to school.  We are still having problems in school 
with children getting upset because they have swapped cards or given away cards.  This 
really distracts from their learning.   

We have had a few incidents of enterprising children selling pictures etc to other 
children.  Please can you talk to your children about not bringing money to school and giving 
their money away.  We will also discuss in assembly. 

Please don't let your child bring footballs to school.  We provide children with size 4 
footballs in the playground for safety reasons and balls from home often come in that are 
larger and harder resulting in accidents. 

IMPORTANT 
Again, we had a near miss with a child almost being knocked down this morning on one of 
the roads near the school.  Please can you make sure you are parking sensibly and if you do 
witness dangerous parking or driving notify the police.  We will continue to send out 
reminders and talk to the children about this. 

We have our whole school Easter assembly on Monday.  Our theme is being grateful and we 
will be thinking about all the things and people we are grateful for.   

Some of our P7s are heading to a football tournament on Monday with Mr Hannah and our 
P4’s are off to Govan Stones on Tuesday. 

That's it for this week.  I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
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